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Seeking Information on Benghazi Attacks

The United States Federal Bureau of Investigation appreciates that the Libyan people and the
government of Libya have condemned the September 11, 2012 attacks on U.5. Special Mission
personnel and facilities in Benghazi Libya.

The FBI is now askKing Libyans and people around the world for additional information related to the
attacks, which resulted in the deaths of four Americans, including the U.5%. ambassador to Libya.

We need your help to solve this crime. If you have any information, text or e-mail
BenghaziTips@ic.fbi.gov or submit information confidentially at hitps:/iforms.fbi.gov/benghazi-en.




